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Detectives Investigating Early Morning Homicide 
 
 

Town of Salina, New York – The Onondaga County Sheriff’s Office is currently investigating a homicide that 

occurred this morning in the Town of Salina. 

 

This morning at approximately 4:30 A.M., Syracuse Police Officers responded to St. Joseph’s Hospital for a 

stabbing investigation. Upon their arrival, they discovered a 32-year-old male deceased from an apparent stab 

wound. Officers determined that the victim was dropped off by a private vehicle and that the incident had 

occurred somewhere off Lemoyne Avenue in the Town of Salina. The incident was turned over to sheriff’s 

deputies, who located the crime scene in the LeMoyne Mobile Home Park, 1705 Lemoyne Avenue. The 

investigation is very active and ongoing. Further information will be released when it becomes available.        

   Anyone with any information is asked to contact the Onondaga County Sheriff’s Office Criminal 

Investigations Division at (315) 435-3081. All calls will be kept confidential. 
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